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09/09/2024  20:08:552024/3591/T SUPPRT Patrick & Pam 

Nolan

We fully support the plan to fell the one lime tree causing severe structural damage to our boundary wall.  This 

would leave the other two trees which provide plenty of character and shade to continue their growth and 

development. Unlike the other 2 trees, the tree under this proposal has grown at an angle into our garden at 

47 Frognal and makes the establishment of any form of boundary wall or fence problematic.  It is worth noting 

that in 2015 we used original bricks to rebuild the wall (a required boundary marker) at a materially lower level 

with a 1m metre deep foundation to take account of this tree, but its continued growth trajectory has caused 

the damage shown in the photos - which will soon become a health and safety issue.  

Kind regards,

Patrick & Pam Nolan

Owners, 47 Frognal, NW36YA
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